
Morris Goding Accessibility Consulting 

22 February 2017 

Simon Vuong 
TSA Management 
Level 16, 207 Kent Street 
Sydney NSW 2000 

Dear Simon, 

Re: Cutler Unit 4- S96 Accessibility Statement v2 
This letter has been prepared by Morris Goding Accessibility Consulting (MGAC) for TSA 
Management to support the S96 application for the Cutler Unit 4 located at RSL Lifecare, Narrabeen. 
MGAC has reviewed and assessed the drawings and relevant documentation prepared in respect of 
the S96 application submission. 
MGAC is of the opinion that the proposed S96 drawings satisfies the the design intent of the original 
approved DA and in areas improves upon the accessibility of the ILU.  The S96 drawings do not 
require any additional supporting information, analysis or commentary at this stage of the design.   

Yours faithfully, 

David Goding 
Director 
Morris-Goding Accessibility Consulting 


